From: Linda Anderson <LindaAnderson@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date:  1/24/2014 10:40:27 AM
Subject:  FW: Attached Image
Attachments: 0430 001.pdf

Ms. Veldran,

Per Chairman Delleney's request, | have attached a copy of the letter that the Chairman sent to the Secretary of
State's office regarding the election of James Edgar Stroman as a member of the State Board of Education for the
Sixth Judicial Circuit. This is regarding the Chester County School Board appointment that the Chairman discussed
with you this week. He would certainly appreciate the Governor appointing Sandra Stroman to fill out Mr. Stroman's
current term. Mrs. Stroman would be qualified, as she just retired from teaching.

Agnes Slayman, who is the Chester County School Superintendent, would also appreciate Sandra Stroman being
appointed. Ms. Slayman can be reached at 803.379.3149 if you would like to speak with her.

Thanks!

From: BL512bcanonc7065@scstatehouse.net [mailto:BL512bcanonc7065@scstatehouse.net]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 10:22 AM

To: Linda Anderson

Subject: Attached Image
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